January 14, 2016

Filing Center

Public Utility Commission of Qregon
201 High St SE, Suite 100

Salem, Oregon 97301

RE: Request for Waiver of the Multilingual Notice Requirement in OAR 860-036-0235

Storlie Water Company, Inc. (Storlie) requests a waiver of the multilingual notice requirement in

OAR 860-036-0235(1) pursuant to OAR 860-036-0235(2)(a) and OAR 860-036-0001(1). Pursuant to

OAR 860-036-0235(2)(a), the Commission may grant a waiver of the multilingual notice requirement for
a water utility with fewer than 50,000 customers if the utility can show that less than 5 percent of its
Oregon customers would benefit from a multilingual notice. Storlie currently serves only 17 residential
customers, all of whom are fluent in the English language. Because none of Storlie’s customers would
benefit from a multilingual notice, the company respectfully requests a waiver of the obligation to
provide it.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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Terry Storlie

President

Storlie Water Company, inc,

63019 Terry Drive
Bend, OR 97701



